
 

  

                                          

Mowbray Primary School 
Stakeford Lane 

Guide Post 
Choppington  

Northumberland 
NE62 5HQ 

 
 

Headteacher: Mr Andrew Miller 
 

 
 

 01670 823198 
  Admin@mowbrayprimary.northumberland.sch.uk     
 www.mowbrayprimary.northumberland.sch.uk 

 

 

MD/AR 
 
23 February 2018 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Please find below arrangements for Year 5 week commencing Monday 26 February 2018. 
 
Due to Cycle Experience, Maple class will have Forest School on Friday morning 2 March instead 
of Monday 26 February. 
 
Cycle Experience will begin on Monday 26 February.  There will be a session for all children each 
day until Thursday 1 March. 
 
The weather forecast predicts a cold but dry week.  We therefore ask the children to be dressed in 
warm clothing including gloves. Uniform is not required to be worn at all from Monday to 
Thursday.   
 
A decision will be made each day as to whether the Cycle Experience will go ahead depending on 
the conditions. 
 
If your child is bringing their own bicycle, they should bring it every day, where it will be stored in 
the Key Stage 1 Yard.  Children not bringing their own bicycle will be provided with a bike and 
helmet by school. 
 
We hope your children will enjoy this exciting opportunity to develop their cycling skills. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr M Davison 
LKS2 Manager 
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